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3 January 2024 
 
Dear Andrew 
 
Thank you for your recent written question asking what assessment I have made of the 
resources required to deliver action 35 of the more than just words action plan 2022-2027 prior to, 
and since publication of the plan. 
 

On the basis that the question is referring to the second part of action 35, which is about 
ensuring that ICT systems capture information to let us know a patient / service user’s 
language choice so that a service can be offered in Welsh, I can confirm that no formal 
assessment about the resources required to deliver this aspect of the plan has yet been 
made. 
 
Improving the Welsh language capabilities of systems to share and track information will 
take some time and some additional resources may be required to enable this to be 
delivered. However as new systems are developed there will be opportunities to embed 
Welsh language considerations from the start and minimise any cost implications. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
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